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President’s Message
1986

There are many problems facing the 
American steel industry today. Ask a 
dozen people and a dozen different an-
swers will be forthcoming as to the single 
greatest problem. The interesting fact is 
that all of those answers, to a certain de-
gree, can be correct. One very important 
concern, to which most of the answers 
relate, is product quality.
 Recently, a challenge was made to the 
steel industry stating that quality 

demands made by customers today 
must be met or those customers will look 
elsewhere for suppliers of their steel 
requirements. Many steel producing 
locations throughout the world have been 
emphasizing quality and have developed 
procedures, equipment and personnel 
attitudes to the extent that quality assur-
ance programs are routinely achieved.
 The challenge and the goals for the 
North American steel industry are 
obvious. As your 1986 President, I plan 
to emphasize the quality aspects of 
steelmaking by addressing this subject 
throughout the coming year. My role for 
the AISE will be to promote the aware-
ness of this problem. Through the AISE’s 
national activities, such as technical 
conferences, seminars and local section 
meetings, technology processes, equip-
ment and procedures will be highlighted 
to demonstrate to operators, engineers 
and equipment suppliers how quality 
objectives can be obtained. Also, through 
Iron and Steel Engineer and publications 
resulting from various committee activi-
ties, reports will be made available which 
will be directed toward quality improve-
ment.
 The AISE is here to serve you and our 
industry. My personal objective this year 
is to see that we highlight technological 
changes and disseminate information to 
our membership and others in the steel 
industry which will make the quality of 
steel produced in North America the best 
in the world. I ask for your support in ful-
fi lling these objectives for 1986 and look 
forward to a successful year.
   Gordon H. Gerdt
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